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Instructions:

· Create a set of elevations on the
11"x17" template sheet provided.

· You will need to use your
Architect's scale to find the
dimensions on this sheet.

· Those dimensions will be used in
order to create the elevation
views.

· The details below will help to
provide any missing dimensions
we may not see from a floor plan
view.

· All window and door heights will
reach a measurement of 7'-0".

· All windows will be 4'-0" tall.
· Ceiling Heights will be 8'-0" tall.
· The roof peak will be located at

the center of the shorter walls
located on the left and right side
of the floor plan.  The roof peak
will extend 4'-0" to the top of the
ridge.

· Please extend the roof 1'-0" past
the wall and add a 0'-8" fascia
board to the roof.

· Add 4" trim boards around the
windows and doors to give it a
finished look.

· Feel free to personalize your
building with additional details to
show wall finishes (brick, siding,
etc), roof finishes, or even color.

SCALE = 14" = 1'-0"


